
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
May 25, 2019 

 
 
FROM PRESIDENT SAM DE ANGELO 
The Villas new lawn care vendor, Artistree, will be servicing our community starting on Thursday, June 6.  Please 
note the temporary change in mowing from Tuesday to Thursday.  
 
MONTHLY VILLA BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, June 20 
2:30 pm at 
Patio Clubhouse 
 
ONGOING ACTIVITIES 
Monday - Friday, 10:00 am Pool Aerobics 
Wednesday, 4:00 pm Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 
Thursday, 8:00 am Pickle Ball 
 
 
THE VILLA WELCOMES NEW NEIGHBORS 
Geri Howard and Ralph Stevens 
444 Pendleton Drive 
 
Art Bacon and Karen Wiberg 
426 Pendleton Drive 
 
Joseph P. Taggart 
488 Pendleton Place 
 
Michael and Christine Allen 
410 Pendleton Drive 
 
 
MEMORIAL DAY            
Originally celebrated as Decoration Day following the Civil War, it became a federal holiday in 1971 to honor and 
remember the ultimate sacrifice of those who lost their lives for our county.  This year, Memorial Day is celebrated on 
Monday, May 27th. 
 
"Without memory, there is no culture. 
Without memory, there would be no civilization, no future."  Elie Wiesel 
 
"The legacy of Heroes is the memory of a great name and the inheritance of a great example." Benjamin Disraeli 
 
"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by 
them." 
President John F. Kennedy 
 
"May we never forget, freedom is not FREE."  Unknown 
 
Our eternal gratitude for those who served and sacrificed. 
 
 
HELPFUL WEBSITES 
http://www.myvocc.com 
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 
 
 

http://www.myvocc.com/
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com/

